
Call your school's main office to start the process
- To find your school's phone number, visit HazelwoodSchools.org
- Click "Contact Us" under Site Shortcuts for a list of all schools

Registration will continue via e-mail with
each school secretary through June 5.

We encourage you to contact your school as
soon as possible to complete registration. 
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Registration
Open now through June 5, 2020


